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Sunday 31st March + EASTER SUNDAY 
Parish Mass Book Vol 1 p251f 

SUNDAY 
31 Mar 9.30 am EASTER SUNDAY Missa pro populo GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 
Monday 
01 Apr  Monday Within the Octave   

Tuesday 
02 Apr  Tuesday Within the Octave   

Wednesday 
03 Apr NO MASS Wednesday Within the 

Octave 
Funeral Service 11.30am 

Diane Darlington 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 
THURSDAY 

04 Apr  Thursday Within the 
Octave   

FRIDAY 
05 Apr  Friday Within the Octave   

Saturday 
06 Apr 10.00am SATURDAY WITHIN THE 

OCTAVE Yorkshire Brethren 2024 GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

SUNDAY 
07 Apr 9.30 am DIVINE MERCY Fr John Gott [A] GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 
 
 

NB# NO MASS WEDNESDAY 03 APRIL 
MASS RESUMES # ON SATURDAY 06 - APRIL WITHIN THE OCTAVE 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 

PARISH WEEKLY OFFERING  
17/03/2024 Week 51 - total £95.60|Candles £12.60|Coffee £13.00| 
24/03/2024 Week 52 - total £86.95|Candles £11.05|Coffee £11.40| 
BANKED – MAR 25 – £85.00 Thank you for your continued support. 
Average monthly standing orders £2,065. 
PARISH GIVING If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd - Sort Code 40-27-15 - Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your support it is very much appreciated.  
EASTER OFFERINGS The Collection taken at the Easter Mass is your personal gift to the 
parish priest. Along with the Christmas offering, it forms a very significant proportion of our 
annual taxable income. Donations can be made in the collection, and directly through the 
bank account. Please mark bank offerings, “Easter” 
 

MAY SHE REST IN PEACE keep in your prayers Diane Darlington. Pray for her family and 
friends who mourn for her. Funeral arrangements, funeral service Wednesday 03 April at 
11.30am 
 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/
http://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/safeguarding/


MAYOR’S CHARITY FUNDRAISER The Mayor of Hebden Royd is holding a charity raffle to 
raise funds for Calder Food Support (our local foodbank.) I have a batch of these tickets and 
we’ll be selling them after Mass for the next few weeks. It’s a worthwhile and local charity 
so please consider supporting. Jo Woodhead 
 

EASTER SUNG VESPERS (EVENING PRAYER) Solemn Celebration with Latin Benediction, 
Sunday 07 April, (Divine Mercy Sunday), 4.30pm, St Mary’s Church, Batley. All are welcome 
to come and join us for this special service. Feel free to invite friends and neighbours, 
Catholics and non-Catholics are all welcome and can take a full part in the service. 
 

LUNCHEON CLUB will reopen after on Wednesday 10 April after our two-week break. We 
would like to wish all our guests a Happy and Holy Easter and look forward to welcoming 
you back in April. Anne Plunkett 
 

UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY NEWSPAPER 
Contact: Michelle Jones - |Email: Michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk 
Tel: 0743 661 7650 | PO Box 585, Sale, M33 0JH |www.universecatholicweekly.co.uk 
 

EASTER 2024 As we bask in the joyous glow of Easter, I am filled with profound gratitude 
for every one of you who participated in our Holy Week and Easter liturgies. From the 
musicians and eloquent readers to the creative flower arrangers, and all whose tireless 
efforts ensured that our worship was reverent, I extend my heartfelt appreciation. Behind 
every moment in the liturgy lies an immense amount of hard work, and I am truly grateful 
to everyone who generously contributed their time and talents. Additionally, I wish to 
express my sincere thanks to all who sent cards, letters, and Easter offerings. Thank for 
your continued kindness. As we embark on the journey through the season of Eastertide, 
may the boundless joy of the risen Christ overflow in your hearts and homes with blessings 
beyond measure.
 

HOSPITAL chaplains are no longer given the names and religions of any patient unless they 
are dying, if a relative or friend goes into either Huddersfield Royal Infirmary, or Calderdale 
Royal Hospital, could you let Deacon Andrew know, (inc. Ward and bed Number): on 
07986537430 or Emai:   andrew.phillips@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
  

YOUR VOTE MATTERS - DON'T LOSE IT St Vincent De Paul and CAFOD wants to help the 
Catholic voice be heard in the next General Election, and we want to make sure our 
politicians make tackling poverty a priority. With over 5 million Catholics in the UK the next 
general election is an opportunity to bring attention to the big issues of our time. Visit. 
https://svp.org.uk/encounter 
https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote 
 

ASK YOUR MP TO SUPPORT THE ABORTION TIME LIMIT REDUCTION AMENDMENT 
Support an amendment to reduce our abortion time limit from 24 weeks to 22 weeks. 
Research indicates that a significant number of babies born at 22 or 23 weeks can now 
survive outside the womb, leaving a contradiction in our abortion law. Take action: Collect a 
postcard today from the back of the church and post it to your MP urgently in support of 
this amendment. 
 

J&P COMMISSION - LIVE SIMPLY follow the link – https://www.leedsjp.org.uk/ 
 – you can download the J&P February newsletter, which leads with an interesting and 
encouraging article by Trish Sandbach about a Live Simply event. 
 

https://svp.org.uk/encounter
https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote
https://www.leedsjp.org.uk/


 

 

LEEDS DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: Friday 05 - Thursday 11 July 2024. Bookings 
will be opening in the next few weeks and can be made either online or by telephone with 
the tour operator. Assisted pilgrims needing support please complete medical forms before 
booking with the tour operator (please contact stephturner100@gmail.com for medical 
form) All pilgrims who have travelled with us previously, will receive information from the 
tour operator. Information can also be found on the Diocesan website. 
We welcome new volunteers, particularly nurses and we need a GP for 2024.  
Please consider - volunteering, contact: lourdesrecruitment@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
Any questions, contact: lourdes.enquiries@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 


